
     

 

To Our Valued Red Dog Family, 

As 2016 comes to a close, we are reflecting how fortunate we are to have such 

devoted customers to our Red Dog Brand these past six years.  

We are excited to announce great changes coming in 2017 we know will benefit 

our clients! We believe the best resort clients deserve the best amenities so on 

January 17, 2017 Skipton Pet Center will become The Red Dog Retail Boutique!  A 

smaller store with the most loved specialty items of our four-legged friends. This 

change includes increasing our support for community pet businesses by offering 

retail items made in the local market. In service to customer convenience, we will 

continue to offer a select variety of our top selling dog and cat food, treats, toys 

and supplies.  We are looking forward to our new store and trust you will enjoy 

the change.  

Another new change is our day care is expanding!  As our Red Dog Day Care 

family grows, so must our space. In order to continue to provide the best quality 

care, along with the convenience of open availability for all our day care clients, 

we are expanding our day care play areas by an additional 2,000 square feet. As 

always we want to provide the utmost in quality care and know you will enjoy 

both our planned changes.   

Stay tuned to our website and Facebook for new adventures, events and adorable 

faces! We want to thank you for your friendship, loyal support and business as we 

grow with the Boston Community!   

 

Sincerely, 

Boston Red Dog & Skipton Pet Center 


